
 
 
 

ADVISORY 42 ON THE 2019 NOVEL CORONAVIRUS 
 

The Philippine Consulate General in Los Angeles informs all Filipinos and Filipino-Americans 
in Southern California, Southern Nevada and State of Arizona of the following CoViD-19 
developments in said States: 
 

Resurgence of the Coronavirus 
California, Nevada and Arizona Governors recently reported that their States have seen an 
upward trend in the number of CoViD-19 infections and hospitalizations. 
 

For information on CoViD-19 developments in those States, pls. click on the following links: 
California:  https://covid19.ca.gov/state-dashboard/ 
 

Nevada:  https://www.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org/coronavirus/ 
 

Arizona: https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-
control/infectious-disease-epidemiology/covid-19/dashboards/index.php 

 

Filipinos are therefore reminded to avoid leaving their residences for non-essential 
business outside and to observe measures on curbing the spread of the virus. 
 

Travel Advisory in California 
The State issued a Travel Advisory on 13 November 2020, recommending that travelers from 
other States or countries, including returning Californians, to observe 14-day self-quarantine 
while limiting interactions with their immediate household.  The advisory further indicates 
that Californians should avoid non-essential travel, which is defined as for tourism or 
recreational purposes. 
 

Read the Advisory at this link: 
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Travel-Advisory.aspx 

 

Updated Safer L.A. Public Order 
For Los Angeles County residents, please visit the most recent Safer L.A. Public Order 
prohibiting all forms of travel except for essential activities only.  The Order is available at:  

https://www.lamayor.org/sites/g/files/wph446/f/page/file/20201106MayorPublicOrderS
AFERLA%28REV2020.11.06%29.pdf  

 

Travel Restrictions in the Philippines 
Information on the latest restrictions on travel to the Philippines is available at this link: 

https://www.philippineconsulatela.org/advisory-on-the-2019-novel-corona-virus 
 

Reminders to LA PCG Consular Applicants 
In compliance with CDC protocols and with the coming winter season, the Consulate General 
reiterates that only consular applicants with confirmed appointments can enter its 
premises (exceptions can be made for minors, elderly requiring assistance, and the differently 
abled). END. 
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